
 
 

Righetti Home Economics Department 
 Play School 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
  
Welcome to Righetti High School.  Our Child Development classes are conducting a play school 
for preschoolers.  The purpose of the play school is to enable students in these classes to 
observe children learning through play.  The students will be better able to understand the 
physical, social and emotional development of the preschool child after this experience. 
 
Tentative dates for the play school will be held April 29, 30 May 1, 6, 7, 8, 9, 20, 21, 22, 23, 27, 28, 
29, and 30 June 3, 4, and 5. PLEASE MARK THESE DAYS ON YOUR CALENDAR AS PLAY SCHOOL 
IS NOT HELD EVERY DAY OF THE WEEK.  Each session will begin at 8:15 a.m. and end at 10:15 a.m.  
During this time the children will have free time as well as snack time and other learning 
experiences.  A donation of $20.00 (a one-time fee) per child is requested to cover the cost of 
the snacks and art materials. 
 
We wish to stress that the children should wear play clothes so they will feel comfortable and at 
ease during the play school.  Please bring one complete change of clothes in a paper bag in 
case of “accidents” (mark all items with your child’s name for easy identification).  We request 
that you not allow your child to bring food or toys from home. 
 
Registration can be done online by April 4th to ensure a spot.  This allows us to review the 
information with our students and avoid confusion on the first day of preschool.  If you would 
like to bring your child to Righetti before preschool begins, call 937-2051 x2102 and we will 
make arrangements. Thank you for your participation in our program.  Our students in 
Developmental Psychology are really looking forward to this experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Heidi Andree 
handree@smjuhsd.org 
(805) 937-2051 x 2102 (can leave a message)  
Developmental Psychology Of Children and 
Careers with Children Instructor   
 
 
 
 

mailto:handree@smjuhsd.org


Welcome! 
 

Thank you for choosing the Righetti High School Preschool.  The purpose of the playschool is to 
enable students in our Child Development classes to observe children learning through play.  
The students will be better able to understand the physical, social, and emotional development 
of the preschool children after this experience. 
 

Tentative Days and Hours of Operation 
April 29 – June 5 

8:15 a.m. to 10:15 a.m. 
* Children must be picked up by 10:15 a.m. to allow us time to clean up for the following day  

and to allow our students to get to their next class, on time. 
 

Days Closed 
ALL MONDAYS  

May 2nd and 12th - 16th  
 

Children Enrolling 
Ages 3 - 5 

(Child must be 3 by April 29th start date) 
We prefer that you do not enroll children that are involved in other school programs. 

 
Payment 

We request a $20.00 one-time donation.   
This will be used to cover the costs of snacks and art materials.   

Please register online and fill out all required information.  
 

We would also like to have a picture of your child to review with our students attached with 
your registration.  This allows us to avoid confusion the first day of preschool. 

 
 

Dress Code 
Children should wear play clothes so they will feel comfortable and at ease during the play 
school.  Please bring an extra set of clothes, in a bag, in case of “accidents”.  Please mark all 
items with your child’s name for easy identification.  We suggest you send your child with a 

jacket everyday as the weather changes so frequently. 
 

Outside Food 
We would like to request that you do not send your child to school with food.  We provide them 
with a snack, and the extra food causes problems with the other children. 

 
Health Policy 

We recommend your child be up to date on their vaccinations.  


